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SOLOMON ISLANDS GOVERNMENT
MINISTRY OF INFRASTRUCTURE DEVELOPMENT

P.O. BOX G8
HONIARA
SOLOMON ISLANDS
TEL: (677) 25783/21141 FACSIMILE: (677) 28705 EMAIL: JNuake@mid.gov.sb
REF:

Date: 23 January 2019
Japan International Cooperation Agency
Solomon [slands Office
P.O Box 2046
Honiara, Solomon Islands

Subject: Confirmation letter on the Environmental and Social impact of The
Project For Upgrading of Kukum Highway in Solomon Islands

On behalf of the Ministry of Infrastructure Development (MID), this letter serves to
confirm matters in relation to Environmental and Social Impact of the project named
The Project For Upgrading Of Kukum Highway in Solomon Islands. The objective of
this project was the upgrading of the Kukum Highway between Honiara City Council
and the Ministry of Fisheries and Marine Resources. The project site is located in
Honiara City, Solomon Islands.

| would like to confirm that we have conducted appropriate countermeasures and
monitored the necessary parameters during the course of the project as per the
agreement in the Minutes of Discussions dated on 29™ August 2014.

With regard to the environmental and social monitoring results, it can be concluded
that there have been no major problems caused by the project. If there was then it
would have been mitigated and reduced to an acceptable level.

We hereby certify that all the above information is true and correct to the best of our
knowledge.
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Jimmy Nuake ' |

Undersecretary Technical

For:'Permanent Secretary

MINISTRY OF INFRASTRUCTURE DEVELOPMENT




